Classroom News @

Class Name: Dover Term ; Summer 2 2018

What we have been
learning:

Some photos of
our learning

As we approach our last few days of
term we can look back at what an
eventful and enjoyable year it has
been!

Our last half term has been no different
to any other in that it has been
jammed with lots of exciting activities.
It has however been a challenge to
keep our cool in the never ending
heat!

A few weeks ago we were lucky
enough to go to Bisham Abbey for the
annual riverside regatta. We got to do
kayaking, canoeing and even a little
paddle boarding as well as riding
some different bikes. Most of us
managed to stay dry, although not
everyonel

The sports continued for our recent
sports day which saw Dover class once
again succeed in winning the key
stage 3 relay. Well done to Duncan,
Josh, Henry and lbrahima.

Moving on to other subjects, we have
been working hard in maths looking at
area and perimeter. In English we are
continuing with our work on James
and the giant peach. In geography
we have been looking at the
environment and in particular plastics
and how we can help reduce our
waste. We're also planning a litter pick
shortly.

Dates to remember -

Paulton’s Park trip 18t July

End of term: Friday 20t July

Start of Autumn term: Thursday ét Sep




